
Letter of Intent 
 

From 04/10/2023 

Vizual Architecture 

400 N. St. Paul Street, Suite 1050, Dallas, Texas 75201 
 

To 

Mike Smith, 

Engineering Department, City Of McKinney, McKinney, TX 
 
 

Subject: Application special use permit for new restaurant pad 
 
 

Dear Mike, 

We are developing a pad site near the north corner of Falcon drive and Custer 

road for a new Jack in the Box restaurant. 

I kindly request you to consider my application and let me know if you need 

any more details. 
 

Daniel Parrish 

Vizual Architecture 


